
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ENYSSP Webinars: starting off with new energy 
 

 
ENYSSP has a long lasting tradition of organizing webinars on different 
applied and educational topics. Although lately due to MC changes and 
resource consuming legalization process this initiative got somewhat 
overlooked by us, we are ready to start off again and with new energy :) 
  
In June 2016 we had our first ‘trial’ webinar, where we tested new ZOOM.us 
platform, which we decided to use for future webinars as well. The webinar 
was carried out by Snezana and Grzegorz from Applied department on the 
topic of ‘The first meeting with athlete: how to balance between gathering 
information, creating positive rapport and planting realistic expectations?’. 
Around fifteen people participated in this 40-minute-long webinar that was 
divided into two parts: there was a presentation section, followed by Q&A 
section. Presentation section was supported by slides, which were shared live 
with all the participants, who were then very active with asking follow-up 
questions. There are a couple of take-aways from this experience. First of all, 
as expected, ENYSSP members are active professionals, who look forward to 
development opportunities, hence we have to do MORE webinars! Secondly, 
40 minutes was definitely not enough to cover the topic and manage with all 
the questions. Thereof our future webinars will be planned for a longer time ;)  
 
Stay tuned! Webinars are planned to take place every second month as of 
March 2017. We will start off with the educational department talking about 
how to develop scientific posters – just in time for the new conference season! 
More infos will be uploaded soon! 	


